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REMINDER

This is a reminder
that the lobby is for quiet
study. Please do not eat or
conduct meetings/study
groups in the lobby. Please

use common courtesy and do
not put your feet on the
furniture. The lobby is the
first place that our guests see
in the school, including
visiting attorneys, judges,
and employers. I am sure
that you will want to project
a professional image for the
school and for yourselves.

Meals should be taken
in the basement student
lounge. Study groups should
meet there, in empty
classrooms, or in the library
student lounge area on the
second floor.

Noise from the lobby
is a problem not just for the
reception area, but for the
administration and faculty
offices located on the first
floor. Please be mindful that
administrators and staff
cannot move and please use
the student areas in the
basement for your
discussions and meals.

Dean Meddock

STUDENT BAR
ASSOCIATION NEWS

The Student Bar
Association welcomes all new
and returning students to the
School of Law, and hopes
that you had a good summer,
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and are ready for an exciting
school year. Here are few
reminders:

Welcome Back Party

Thanks to all who
attended the welcome back
party. The SBA appreciates
your support.

Flag Football
Tournament/Cookout

The annual SBA Flag
Football Tournament/Cook-
out is scheduled for
September 8 th and 9th at
Forest Hills Park. THE 1L-
2L GAME WILL BE HELD
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 8TH
AT 4:00 P.M. AND THE 3Ls
WILL PLAY THE
WINNERS SATURDAY,
SEPTEMBER 9T" AT 10:00
A.M. ALL. STUDENTS,
FACULTY AND STAFF
ARE ENCOURAGED TO
COME OUT AND ENJOY
THE FESTIVITIES. If any
students are interested in
helping prepare food during
the cookout, please see Keshia
Wright ASAP!! Directions
to the park will be posted at
the front desk on
Wednesday, September 6 th.

Parking on Cecil Street

As we all are aware,
parking spaces are limited,
especially later in the day.
Please be mindful and
respectful of your classmates
and park in an EFFICIENT

September 5, 2000

fashion. Please park close
enough to the car in front of
you to allow others to park
behind your vehicle.
THANK YOU VERY
MUCH. YOUR COOPER-
ATION IS APPRECIATED!

Student Resource Library

This year the SBA is
excited about its upcoming
student resource library.

In an effort to provide
ALL students with an
opportunity to utilize all
available resources, the SBA
has started its own resource
library, which will be housed
in the SBA office downstairs.
The library will consist of
bar review materials, audio
tapes, textbooks, flash cards,
study guides and outlines and
is available to all students!

Students will be able
to come to the library and
check out any materials for
24 hours. The library will
operate on the honor system,
and hopefully all students
will be able to donate and use
materials to their choosing.

Although the library
is in its beginning stages, we
are already excited, as
former students donate
materials. If any faculty,
staff, or upperclassmen have
any materials to donate,
please contact Natalie
Watson or Maria Campbell
as soon as possible.

SBA PARAPHERNALIA
PRICE LIST

*Please see any SBA officer*

Short Sleeve T-Shirts
White, Ashe, or Burgundy

$10.00

Long Sleeve T-Shirts $15.00

Golf Shirts

Gray Sweatshirt

$25.00

$35.00

Burgundy Sweatshirt $30.00

Denim Shirt $30.00
Denim or Burgundy

Large Car Window Decals
$ 3.00

Small Car Window Decals
$ 2.00

Umbrella $20.00

2L CLASS NEWS FLASH!

* You can now find the 2L

Class Newsletter on
TWEN

- Sign on TWEN

- Add the Practical Legal

Information for 2Ls
site

- Click on Newsletter
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(On the left-hand side
of the screen)

- Click on 2L Class

Newsletter

- If you have any

problems, e-mail me at
Ciclodfelterics.com

2L Class Meeting on

Friday, September 8, 2000
At 11:00!!!

- Place will be announced
in class

- Please come and share
your ideas

3L/4L CLASS NEWS

The Executive Board
of the Class of 2001 is
currently soliciting names of
potential graduation
speakers. It is a preference
that the graduation speaker
have a law degree. Please
submit the names by placing
them in Gerald (Jerry)
Walden's mailbox located
downstairs. The deadline
for submitting potential
speakers is Thursday,
September 14th at 5:00 p.m.

Moreover, if anyone is
interested in becoming a
member of the Graduation
or Fund Raiser Committee,
please tell a member of the
Executive Board. It is
important that we have as
much participation as
possible from members of the

September 5, 2000

Class of 2001. Graduation
requires a lot of planning and
money!!!

Finally, Moshera
Mohammed, Class Treasurer
is currently taking dues from
the members of the 3L/4LE
Class. The amount of dues
for the class year is $20.00.

Class of 2001
Executive Board

COMMUNITY SERVICE
NEWS

ATTENTION ALL NCCU
LAW STUDENTS:

If you are interested
in volunteering as a tutor at a
local elementary school,
please e-mail Carrie
Clodfelter -
clclodfelterkcs.com

RESEARCH ASSISTANTS

ATTENTION!
ATTENTION!
ATTENTION!

2Ls and 3Ls
2Ls and 3Ls

2Ls and 3Ls
2Ls and 3Ls

Earn $10.00 per/hour

Those 2Ls and 3Ls
that are interested in

working as research

assistants for the 2000-2001

academic year, please see
Assistant Dean Douglas.
The application period ends
September 19, 2000.

RESEARCH ASSISTANTS
RESEARCH ASSISTANTS

ATTENTION!
ATTENTION!
ATTENTION!

2Ls and 3Ls
2Ls and 3Ls

2Ls and 3Ls
2Ls and 3Ls

GEORGE H. WHITE
BAR ASSOCIATION

SCHOLARSHIP

GEORGE H. WHITE
BAR ASSOCIATION IS
COMMITTED TO
ENCOURAGING AND
ASSISTING AFRICAN-
AMERICAN STUDENTS
ATTEND LAW SCHOOL
AT NCCU.

THOSE STUDENTS
INTERESTED IN
APPLYING FOR THE
GEORGE H. WHITE
SCHOLARSHIP SHOULD
PIC K UP AN
APPLICATION FROM
ASSISTANT DEAN
DOUGLAS. ALL
APPLICATIONS MUST BE
SUBMITTED BY
SEPTEMBER 25, 2000 AT
2:00 P.M.



IT'S TIME
FOR THE ANNUAL
FLAG FOOTBALL

LAW BOWL / COOKOUT!!!

WHEN: 1L V. 2L- FRIDAY, SEPT. 8 AT 4PM
31 V. WINNER- SATURDAY, SEPT. 9 AT 10AM

WHERE: FOREST HILLS PARK
*DIRECTIONS WILL BE POSTED

COME OUT AND ENJOY FOOD, FUN AND GAMES!!

spOnSOIC2 yi1 l nCCuSCJ/OOj2OS cJ? WSZU2
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"UNIVERSITY POLICE DEPARTMENT
560-6106

SEPTEMBER 5, 2000

U EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 5, 2000-TICKETING/TOWING WILL BE

ENFORCED. IF YOU HAVE NOT PURCHASED A DECAL FOR THE YEAR

2000-2001 -DO NOT PARK YOUR CAR ON NCCU CAMPUS. IF

YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL 560-5023.
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